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LYDIA'S HOUSE TIMELINE

June 2013: Demolition teams fill two dumpsters with plaster,
carpeting, unwanted fixtures, etc; A children’s festival is held

in the yard of Lydia’s House to raise funds for the renovation.

July 2013: Plumbers, electricians, and HVAC professionals
remove cutdated systems and begin installing new
mechanicals, including adding 4 bathrooms; Community
groups around greater Cincinnati host fundraisers for Lydia’s
Heouse and surprising donations pour in from around the
country and world.

August 2013: The Catholic Feast of 5t. Lydia is celebrated in

the under-construction living and dining rooms of 2024 Mills.

Lydia’s House passes the $100,000 mark on fundraising
for the renovation. Volunteers complete the framing of
new roocms and walls; New board member Sister Mary Lou
Knapke is welcomed along with intern Hilary Wolkan.

September 2013: An eight passenger van is donated
to Lydia’s House; All rooms are sponsored; New roof is
completed.

October 2013: High efficiency HVAC system is completed.
A professional crew insulates the attic and hangs drywall
throughout the house; painting begins.

November 2013: Meridith, Mary Ellen and Hilary move their
office to 2024 Mills Ave,

November - December 2013: The new kitchen is installed.
Tile work begins and flooring is installed.

January 2014; The many friends of Lydia’s House celebrate
how far we've come at the Episcopal Feast of St. Lydia at
Calvary Church in Clifton,

February- March 2014: Finishing touches and decorating
are scheduled to be completed.

Anticipated Opening: April 2014 (pray for this)

NEW BOARD MEMBER

This folf we welcomed g new member to our board of
trustees, Sister Mary Lou Knapke, SC. We asked her to
say a few words in our newsletter and this is what she
shared with us:

| am Mary Lou Knapke. | am a Sister of Charity recently
retired from after-crisis massage care within several
fire departments within the Cincinnati area. | believe
what G. K. Chesterton once said: “We men and women
are all in the same boat, upon a stormy sea. We owe to
each cther a terrible and tragic loyalty.”

(“Christmas” essay, THINGS CONSIDERED, 1908)
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OUR NEW INTERN

We at Lydia’s House are excited to
introduce our new Intern, Hilary Waolkan.
After studying to be an archaeologist,
Hilary felt God calling her to a different
vocation, one which served those

who were broken and wanting a new
start. Following this new direction,

Hilary came to Cincinnati after a year in
England to be a member of the Floral
House community, an intentional living
community local to Norwood. As the
intern for Lydia’s House, Hilary helps

with administration, communications,
events and construction support, and any
other way she can help Mary Ellen and
Meridith. We look forward to the many
blessings Hilary’s year with Lydia’s House
will bring!
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